
2025 Long Beach Regional Conventions

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As our 2025 “Pure Worship” Regional Conventions approach, we are looking forward to the 
spiritual blessings along with the association of our brothers of like faith. Some of our 
friends enjoy the local rooming accommodations in the convention city. So that all can 
benefit from this arrangement, before booking your room for the 2025 convention, please 
consider carefully the reminders provided by the branch office in the Reminders for Making 
Convention Hotel Reservations. If you need a copy, feel free to contact your body of elders 
for assistance. 

Due to some recent challenges that have developed in the Long Beach area, we would like 
to share the following specific reminders:

• Hotel management has noticed that a number of our delegates are reserving 3
or more rooms at a time:  Please reserve rooms only for your use or in behalf of
someone who is not capable of doing so for himself. Some hotels report that many
rooms are reserved and then cancelled (even at the last minute). This causes
difficulty and can bring reproach on the organization.

• Some hotels have reported last-minute cancellations:  If you must cancel your
reservation, please do so well in advance of your arrival date and obtain a room
cancellation number. Hotels count on us to honor the reservations made months in
advance. Last-minute cancellations create hardships for the hotels and their staff.

We trust these reminders will be helpful. Jehovah’s Witnesses have earned an excellent 
reputation of reliability and dependability. Our adherence to organization reminders, 
letting our “Yes” mean “Yes,” will ensure that such continues.—Matt. 5:37.

May Jehovah continue to bless you as you continue preparing for this grand, spiritual 
banquet of good things. (Isaiah 25:6) Please accept with this letter our warm love and very 
best wishes. 

Your brothers,  

JW Convention 




